SECP’s Faisalabad office moved to new location

FAISALABAD, September 9: The Company Registration Office (CRO) of the Securities and
Exchange Commission of Pakistan in Faisalabad has moved to a new location, i.e., Second
Floor, Faisalabad Chamber of Commerce and Industry (FCCI) Building, East Canal Road,
Faisalabad (Tel: 041-9220284).

Earlier, the CRO was located in Small D-Ground, People’s Colony. The office has been moved
to the main business hub of the city to facilitate the business community and the corporate sector.
The new office is conveniently located and has facilities such as elevators, escalators,
auditorium, emergency exit and adequate parking. The offices of the Small and Medium
Enterprise Development Authority, Faisalabad Industrial Estate Development and Management
Company and Pakistan standard Quality Control Authority are also situated in the same building.



